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Notice Concerning Application for Change of Market Classification to Standard Market of Tokyo Stock Exchange 

 

Fibergate Inc. (the “Company”) resolved at a meeting of the Board of Directors held today to apply for a change of 
market classification to the Standard Market of the Tokyo Stock Exchange. The details are described below. 
 

The Company operates under a corporate philosophy which “hinges on the thanks we get from the customers whose 
businesses we contribute to.” It has been providing Wi-Fi to various types of facilities including apartment buildings and 
commercial facilities—not simply as a service provider, but as a partner that supports its customers' value creation. It has 
been contributing to society through the development of communication infrastructure. 

 

Based on the “Plan for Compliance with the Listing Maintenance Criteria” announced by the Company in September 2024, 
it has been striving to enhance corporate value by promoting growth strategies in line with its annual and medium-term 
management plans and reinforcing IR activities. At this point in time, however, the Company does not meet the criteria for 
market capitalization of tradable shares, which is part of the listing maintenance criteria. 

 

Since its transition to the First Section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange (currently the Prime Market) in June 2019, the 
Company is now in its sixth year on the current market. Considering the current scale of its business, growth phase, and 
market environment, the Company has determined that the Standard Market is the most appropriate listing category. 
Accordingly, it has resolved to apply to the Tokyo Stock Exchange for a change in market classification, with the application 
period being the fiscal year ending June 2025. 

 

This change in market classification will not result in any changes to the Company’s management, which is focused on 
capital costs and stock prices, or to the systems and responses necessary for a listed company. Should it become necessary, 
the Company will disclose any related matters promptly. 

 

Going forward, the Company will continue to promote integrated services that transcend the boundaries between home and 
business use under its on-premise infrastructure integrator concept, and will strive for sustainable growth and medium- to 
long-term corporate value enhancement. 

 

Inquiries  FG IR Team 
E-Mail: fgir@fibergate.co.jp  
URL: www.fibergate.co.jp/en/  

 

http://www.fibergate.co.jp/en/

